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Message :

Senator Gardner,

Regarding the North Coast Pipeline:

It is our opinion that in the filing by the Legal firm Vorys, Sater, Seymour
and Pease LLP on January 2, 2015, on behalf of North coast Gas Transmission
LLC the terms of condition 21 has not been met. There is nothing in the
report that addresses the actions to lessen the impact on properties that are
significantly bisected by the pipeline.

We feel that the project should not be approved at this time. Any assistance
that your ofice can lend to this manner would be greatly appreciated.

Regards,

Paul Swartz
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